Bishop Wordsworth's School
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E-mail: admin@ bws.wilts.sch.uk
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Dear Parent/Guardian

We are very pleased your son has opted to pursue the Community Sports Leader Award, a Level 2 qualification, in his
Year 12 Enrichment lessons this year. As we outlined in the Enrichment options materials before choices were made,
CSLA courses are expensive for BWS to provide, as they require a fee of about £40 to be paid to the Qualification-
awarding body for exam entry and resources. For this reason we ask those who undertake the course to to pay £26
to partially offset the entry cost, and we would now like to request this contribution. We wouldn't want cost to put
anyone off pursuing these courses do see the Sixth Form Office if this might be an issue as bursaries are available in
cases of need.

Could you please pay online at: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk or by
Debit/Credit card: Telephone Finance Office 01722 333851 ext 260.

Payments should be made by the end of September.

Thanks and best wishes

A J Endersby, Assistant Head of Sixth Form
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